## **Steven Sepe**

From:

JW <jtbeen@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, March 18, 2025 4:32 AM

To:

House Health and Human Services Committee

Subject:

Support bill H6088 to allow at-home foot care by certified providers

Dear Members of the House Health and Human Services Committee,

Please support bill H6088 to allow a certified foot care nurse or certified foot care specialist to provide certain at-home foot care, including routine foot and nail care such as nail clipping. I support this bill because I've experienced several years of disability during which I've been unable to reach my feet. While recovering from successive surgeries, I could not drive to access foot care. Overly long toenails present a tripping hazard that can lead to broken bones or concussions. At-home foot care would have been so helpful.

Thank you, Jean Williams Wakefield RI